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        Thank you everyone for reading our newsletters.  

The result of all this sunshine with intermittent 

rainstorms, everything is fresh, green and growing. 

(especially the weeds)   An opportunity for 

us, for new and old members or guest speakers.  We all 

enjoy in-person meetings but if anyone expresses 

interest, I can bring my laptop to the meetings and set 

up a zoom connection for each of them.  Just let me 

know, either by email or by phoning/texting my   
        cell@306-690-8300. 

        Nothing new is happening right now, but we are looking for a project and 

 new members if anyone has heard of anything or knows someone.  

Posters went to Regional and our two high-level and high-level intellectual 

disability winning posters will be presented with their cheques for local and 

regional wins as soon as Heather receives them. 

Next newsletter will be full of updates from the Regional; Heather-executive, 

Dan-delegate, John-PLP. 

If you have an interesting project or know someone in need of help, please 

shoot me an email at actmoosejaw@hotmail.com or call me at 3066908300. Hope 

to see more faces at the meetings to come.   

ATTENTION: NEXT Meeting, Thursday, June 13, 2024@7:00 pm, supper  before  

 at Jade Gardens @5:45 pm 
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